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Mission Statement: 
 
Inform citizens across the political spectrum on opportunities for activism where 
government and special interests avoid public scrutiny.  We spotlight policies and 
programs considered to be against Constitutional protections over citizen interests. 
 
Who We Are: 
 
We're average citizens from Southern Oregon.  We're a non-partisan group.  Our Recall 
Alan Bates campaign is only the beginning.  Future campaigns may include a focus on 
specific representatives regardless of political party.  Campaigns might also include focus 
on specific legislation and/or education efforts in general.   
 
We are considering a campaign to petition Jackson County Sheriff Mike Winters to 
publicly reaffirm his oath of the Constitution, and to specifically underscore key issues 
where many sheriffs fail to uphold their oaths.  As the highest law enforcement officer at 
the county level, a truly “law abiding” sheriff is an important backstop against a 
constantly growing Federal government. 
 
We are activist-oriented.  Where other organizations excel at education and research, 
CFTG principals have backgrounds that include political activism.  We cover a broad 
spectrum of political activity.  CFTG is also keenly interested in breaking down barriers 
between the so-called “left” and “right” where opportunity for common interest exists.  
Support for the principals of the Constitution is not a partisan issue. 
 
Why Another Group? 
 
Our so-called representatives do a poor job actually representing common people.  
Money and corporate power have polluted the political process.  Citizens working 
together to have our voices heard over these deeply entrenched vested interests remain 
the best hope to restoring balance to our republic. 
 
Are you sick of government gone wild, special interests, and unaccountability?  Join us! 


